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Please note that the Australian government responses to Covid-19 are changing regularly and are the authoritative source for what is and isn’t permitted. This document is a summary of our understanding of 
current government responses and does not replace the government’s formally issued advice. 

The document “Australian Government Approaches to Pilates” has been retired (10 June 2020) and the information contained has been transferred to 
State and Territory specific web pages as follows: 

ACT 

New South Wales 

Victoria 

Queensland 

Western Australia 

Northern Territory 

South Australia 

Tasmania 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 

https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-act/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-new-south-wales/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-victoria/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-queensland/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-western-australia/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-the-northern-territory/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-south-australia/
https://www.pilates.org.au/restrictions-for-tasmania/

